
                                            

      

Dear Pharmacist,  

Important News regarding Prolia® and new Financial 

Assistance benefits for your no insurance patients in British 

Columbia.  

 

To assist with your patient’s choice to stay on Prolia, additional Financial 

Assistance is now available. In British Columbia, your no insurance patients have 

the option to stay on Prolia with no additional cost compared to a biosimilar.* 

 
What are the benefits for you and your patients who choose to remain on Prolia: 

✓ The Amgen Financial Assistance will: 

o Cover up to the difference of the cost of Prolia vs the biosimilar 

alternatives for existing and new patients paying out-of-pocket 

✓ Allow your patients to remain on the same Prolia injection device they are on 

now. 

Keep your patient on the therapy they know and trust, stay on Prolia with little or 

no additional cost compared to a biosimilar.  

 

Please go directly to  www.MyRx.care   > select Amgen and enter the Prolia DIN 

(02343541) to download a new Financial Assistance Card for your patient.  A card will 

automatically be generated for immediate use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Program is not available for public or private insured patients 

http://www.myrx.care/

